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Dear Valued Patient, 

At Dawson Dental, we prioritize your dental care and understand that unforeseen 

circumstances may arise, and we always strive to work with our patients in such cases. 

In our efforts to serve all our patients efficiently, we kindly request a minimum of 2 business 

days' notice for any changes to your scheduled appointments. This allows us the opportunity to 

accommodate another patient who may be in need of care during that time. 

Additionally, please note that for last-minute appointment changes, a small deposit may be 

required. This deposit acts as a commitment to your appointment and serves as a consideration 

for our efforts to accommodate everyone in a timely manner.  

We greatly appreciate your cooperation in this as it helps us to keep things running smoothly 

and enables us to maintain the quality of care and support for every patient who walks through 

our doors.  

If you have any questions or need further assistance regarding your appointments, feel free to 

contact our office, and our team will be more than happy to assist you. 

Thank you for entrusting us with your dental care! 

Your team at Dawson Dental 

 

 


